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         Appendix 2 

Licensing Policy  
Darlington’s Licensing Policy in relation to The Licensing Act 2003 was due to be reviewed in April 

2021, however as much of the hospitality trade has been closed as a result of Covid-19 the 

Licensing Committee have agreed a proposal to carry forward our current policy until such a time 

meaningful consultation can take place with key stakeholders. 

This is in line with current government guidelines. The views of the public are sought in relation 

to this proposal until the 6 April 2021. 
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Runs from: 

01/03/2021 to 06/04/2021  

Organiser: 

DBC 

Status: 

Closed 

 

Contact: 

Colin Dobson 

Phone: 

01325 405888 

Email: 

licensing@darlington.gov.uk 
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